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PHOENIX PARK 

 

Phoenix Park Act, 1925 (Number 31 of 1925) 

 

 

The Commissioners of Public Works order that, to facilitate the installation of 

bollards, signage and line marking, the Upper Glen Road in the Phoenix Park, 

between the Upper Glen car park and Cara Cheshire Home, will be closed from 

10.00am on Monday 21st February in advance of a 9-month pilot cul-de-sac which 

will commence at 10.00am on Monday 28th February. 

 

     The following restrictions will apply during these dates: 

 

1. The Upper Glen Road will be closed to vehicular and cycle traffic between the 

Upper Glen car park and Cara Cheshire Home for the duration of these works.  

 

2. The Chapelizod Gate will remain open to vehicular traffic entering the Park. 

 

     The Upper Glen Road will commence a 9-month pilot cul-de-sac from 10.00am  

     on Monday 28th February . 

 

 

Oifig na nOibreacha Poiblí 

Baile Átha Cliath 

 

Dated this    14     day of February 2022 

 

Signed & Approved       

   Rosemary Collier, Assistant Secretary General 

   


